
 

 

 

 

 

 

                    7th December 2022 

Dear Parents,  

Every year at Birches we like to support a local food bank to give something back to our community. This 

year we have decided to support Friends of Di’s Kitchen which is a charitable organisation delivering meals 

and food bags to families that are in need. Their vision is to prepare, cook and deliver nutritious meals to 

anyone in need across the city of Wolverhampton. Please click on the below link to view some of the great 

work they have done.  

https://www.fodk.org/ 

If you are able to support this great organisation, please donate any non-perishable food items such as UHT 

milk, tinned items, biscuits, dried pasta etc.  

Any donations will be greatly received by school and those families receiving the items. Please make your 

donations into school by Wednesday 14th December 2022. A box will be located by the main entrance.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

S Varricchione  

Headteacher   

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 

https://www.fodk.org/

